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Memo No: EST/R.Q/SCU/042 (Notice)/2023/0918 Dated: 07.11.2023

Notice

Re: All Existing Guest Faculty of The Sanskrit College and University

Those existing Guest Faculty members of this Institute who are regular Faculty Members in any other
institution (if any) are requested to submit an ‘NOC” from their Mother Institution(s) to their respective
departmental Co-ordinators/HoDs of The Sanskrit College and University immediately for official
purpose (but not later than 22/11/2023) .

HoDs/Co-ordinators are, therefore, requested to send a copy of the same to the office of the Registrar for
record.
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(Srijib Bardhan)




